
ISS Expectations 

When students are serving an in-school suspension in Exeter Township Senior High School, the 
following expectations set forth by the school administration will be followed at all times during 
the suspension period. 

●​ Attendance: Students are expected to arrive on time and remain in the ISS Room for the 
duration of their suspension period. 

 
●​ Work assignments: Students must complete academic work or assignments during their 

suspension period to keep up with their classwork. This could include reading 
assignments, worksheets, or other educational tasks.   

 
●​ Reflection and accountability: Students may be asked to reflect on the behavior that led 

to the suspension and take responsibility for their actions. This could involve writing a 
reflection letter, answering a set of restorative practice questions, or participating in a 
discussion about their behavior and its consequences. 

 
●​ Behavior and Compliance with Rules: Students are expected to follow all school rules 

and guidelines while serving in-school suspension.  
○​ This includes placing phones in the caddy while in ISS and following directions 

from supervising staff members. 
○​ Students are expected to conduct themselves appropriately and respectfully 

towards staff and other students during the suspension period. 
 

●​ Use of time constructively: Students should use their time in suspension productively, 
whether it's completing assigned work, reflecting on their behavior, or finding ways to 
improve themselves academically or behaviorally.  

○​ District-issued Chromebooks are the only type of electronic device permitted to 
be used during in-school suspension and should only be used for academic 
purposes.  Personal laptops or Chromebook use is not permitted. 

○​ Sleeping during the suspension period or off-task behavior will result in further 
disciplinary action. 

 
●​ Traveling to restrooms and the lunchroom:  Students are expected to follow the 

supervising staff member's directions when traveling to and from the restroom and the 
lunchroom to purchase lunch. 

○​ Students should remain with the supervising staff member at all times and not 
wander. 

These expectations are intended to help students understand the consequences of their 
actions, promote accountability and responsibility, and provide opportunities for reflection and 
growth during the suspension period.   

***Failure to meet these expectations will result in further disciplinary action. 



 


